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Joining or Continuing Your Membership 
 

NEW/PROSPECTIVE MEMBER: 

As a prospective new member, you need to read the Membership Information posted and complete the 

Application Form and Background Check Waiver Form. When returning the completed Application form 

and the Background Check Waiver be sure to include the $40.00 fee for the background check, do not 

send cash. Some states charge more to complete the background check, if so, the Secretary will contact 

you of the additional fee. 

Once the background check is returned clearing you of any reason not permitting you from possessing a 

firearm you will be contacted by the Secretary giving you the date of the mandatory meeting with the 

range Directors and requesting you to electronically send a photo (portrait) for your I.D. Card.  

At the scheduled meeting you will be asked to tell us a little about yourself, your interest in the shooting 

sports, how you learned of the range and what you type of shooting you are most interested in. 

The club range rules are posted and you may read them at your convenience. They will be covered again 

during this meeting. You will then be taken around the range, showing the various shooting areas, what 

is permitted and not permitted in each of them. Feel free to ask any questions you may have. 

You will be asked to pay a $100.00 dollar initiation fee and the $120.00 Annual Membership Fee. Total is 

$220.00. 

You will be issued one RFID card giving you access to the gate, bench house and restroom. This card is 

only to be used by you. You will be charged a $25.00 fee in you lose the card. If you have sent a photo 

the membership will also be given to you, if not your photo will be taken and the membership card 

mailed to you. 

CURRENT MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

The membership fee remains $120.00.  Continued membership in the NRA is required. The Work Waiver 

fee is $200.00 if you have not completed the 8 hour work requirement. As in the past you can meet the 

work requirement in many different ways; scheduled work days, special projects, mowing, trimming, 

help with setup and teardown of matches. Also, we are aware of health issues that may limit your ability 

to meet these tasks. Contact us and we will find a way to help you meet the waiver. 


